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As a resident of Hood River county, and the owner/operator of an historic and scenic 

farm, I have deep concern about the outdated Oregon estate tax law as it currently 

stands. The existing law jeopardizes the ability of our children to inherit and operate 

this 5th generation farm. The $1,000,000 limit is no longer viable as property prices 

have soared over the last few years, especially in our area. If action is not taken, the 

existing inheritance law is a serious threat to the future of small businesses and 

farms. Please vote Yes! 


